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Carey Certo

From: Geoffrey Thompson <geoffandkim@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2022 8:35 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Re Proposed Gas Station at Brady Road and NW 16th Avenue

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 

Hi, 
 
I live down the road from the proposed gas station.  I'm writing to voice my preference that it not be 
approved. 
 
Gas stations mostly break even on gas and make their money selling junk food, energy drinks, etc.  The 
placement of the business seemed calculated to sell junk food to children on their way to and from school. 
Yuck. 
 
Please consider my request to stop the gas station from being built.  
 
Geoff Thompson 
4259 NW 12th Loop, Camas, WA 98607 
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